DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB-2259/2dn
FROM THE RNK:jlg:km
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

April 20, 1999

Please review this draft carefully. In addition to making the changes that you
requested in response to my earlier drafter’s note, | made some changes in the draft
to make clear that the prohibition on the use of night vision equipment relates only to
those circumstances where the equipment is being used to locate, or attempt to locate,
wild animals. This is consistent with current law as it concerns shining because
shining is defined to mean the casting of rays of light for the purpose of illuminating,
locating or attempting to illuminate or locate wild animals. If you have any questions
concerning this draft, please feel free to contact me.

Robin N. Kite

Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 2667291

E—mail: Robin.Kite@legis.state.wi.us



